
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – JUNE 7, 2004 

DUFFERIN HILL DRIVE – NO PARKING SIGN 

Recommendation 

Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco recommends: 
 

1. That staff be requested to investigate the need for and the feasibility of installing 
“No Parking” controls between the hours of 7:30 am and 9:30 am and the hours 
of 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm on both the north and south sides of Dufferin Hill Drive 
from Dufferin Street to Marathon Drive; and 

 
2. That staff report to a future Committee of the Whole meeting with respect to their 

findings as soon as possible. 

Purpose 

To control parking issues on Dufferin Hill Drive. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Between the hours of 7:30 am to 9:30 am and 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm, cars are often double and 
triple parked on both the north and south sides of Dufferin Hill Drive between Dufferin Street and 
Marathon Drive as children are being dropped off and picked up from the private school at the 
southwest corner of Dufferin Street and Dufferin Hill Drive. As a result, this parking situation leads 
to dangers to both pedestrians, as well as vehicular traffic turning in from Dufferin Street. A “No 
Parking” control will eliminate the dangers derived from this parking situation during the times in 
question. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
1.1.3 Identify and implement innovative traffic management alternatives to improve general 

traffic safety 
 
This report is consistent with priorities previously set by Council. 

Conclusion 

In order to maintain community safety, it is recommended that staff review the need for the 
above-mentioned “No Parking” control during the subject times. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Cindy Furfaro-Benning, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sandra Yeung Racco 
Councillor, Ward 4 


